
 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

WINDOW WASHING  
Durham Standard Condominium Corporation No. 19 

 

  

Window Washing is scheduled to 
commence on:  

Wednesday, May 16, 2018  
Between the hours of  

8:00a.m.-5:00p.m.  
(weather permitting)  

 
Please ensure your windows are in the closed 

position. Please take necessary measures to protect 
your privacy.    

Report any deficiencies immediately so they may be 
correct while the contractor is still on-site. 

 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 
Regards, 
Larlyn Property Management 
Agents for and on behalf of DCC #19 


